NOTICE

HIGH POINT RESIDENTS

Many residents may have recently received a letter from Paul Feiner in
their mailbox discussing several topics, specifically the excerpt regarding
Noise Cameras.

If you are regularly disturbed by the noise of drag-racing on
Central Park Avenue, please follow the instructions below on
how you can help by Signhing the Petition for installation of Noise
Cameras.
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Dear Residents: May 2024

SIGN OUR PETITION ~ SEEKING NOISE CAMERAS
This letter is being written to residents who live on or very close to Central Ave. who might be impacied

in a negative manner by drag racing-especially during late evening hours. Some ways you can help:

You can sign the online petition asking the NYS Legislature to authorize noise camera tickets in
Greenburgh/Westchester, found here: https:/;wwwchange.org/noisecamera

If you're not online, we have a printed version of the petition you can in my office—visit the Supervisor's
Office at Town Hall, 177 Hillside Ave, during weekday office hours (9am-5pm) to sign the petition on the
counter.

Anotherway you can help would be to email (pfeiner@greenburghny.com) or send me a note
highlighting dates/times when drag racing occurs on Central Ave. If the racing keeps you up in the
middle of the night- let me know. This will help in our lobbying effort -trying to persuade the state to
grant the town permission for the cameras.




